Your order for tickets is very much appreciated and we sincerely hope you enjoy the games.

During the past few years drinking at football games has caused some embarrassment to
those who are there to enjoy the game. Those who over indulge are not appreciated by the
persons sitting next to them who came to enjoy the game. Each year complaints come to us
of such examples of conduct. '

With no idea of being unfair to anyone, we find it necessary to ask the offenders to refrain
from this practice in the Stadium or on the Stadium Grounds. Officials will be asked to
enforce the prohibition laws of the state at all games. Anyone under the influence of liquor
will be asked to leave the Stadium.

Out of respect for our State University and for the safety of those on the highways, we
ask your cooperation in eliminating this undesirable practice. Everyone will have a better

time with no regrets or apologies to make.

Director of Athletics.



